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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

February 2022 
Parent Voice Group  

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
At Mayespark we are always looking for ways to strengthen our home-school partnership. We 
recognise that parents have a unique perspective and play a vital role in ensuring our children 
succeed during their time in our school.  
With this in mind, we would like to set up a parent voice group. The over-arching purpose of this 
group is for us to listen to parental opinion with the view of refining our provision. Initially, I am 
looking to recruit one parent / carer for each year group. Parents and carers are able to nominate 
themselves for this role and if there is more than one nomination for any year group, then we will 
arrange a vote. If you have children in more than one year group, please state this on the slip below.  
 
Before nominating yourself, please note the following key information about this new and exciting 
role: 
The Commitment 

- There will be a meeting once every term. This will hopefully be with all year group 
representatives.    

- Meetings will take place during the school day and young children will be welcome.  
- Parent representatives will informally liaise with myself between meetings 

The Role 
- To be available before or after school to invest time connecting with parents in your 

child’s year group. 
- To listen to any suggestions other parents may have to help improve our school.  
- To engage with parents to find out specific information e.g. Have parents found the 

learning videos on our new website helpful? 
- To help communicate key messages from our school within our parental community. 

Engaging more parents into the life of our school will undoubtedly benefit our children so if you feel 
this is something you might be interested in, please nominate yourself by returning the slip below to 
the school office by Friday 18th March.  
If you have any questions regarding this initiative, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Ige 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
Please return the following slip to the school office by Friday 18th March. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Voice Group  
 

I would like to nominate myself for the new role of parent representative 
 
Parent’s Name: _________________________Phone Number: _____________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________Child’s Year Group: ______________ 
 

I have children in more than one year group               Signed: _______________________ 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/

